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L In Reply Refer To:
License: 49-26979-01

.

Docket: 30-31005/89-01

Western Water Consultants, Inc. :
!- ATTN: Paul A. Rechard -

President .

611 Skyline Road'

[ Laramie, Wyoming 82070

Gentlemen:
'

Enclosed for your records is NRC Form 591, " Safety Inspection." Please' note
Ithat no vio1ations were observed by Mr. Wesley L. Holley during the October 24, .

1989, initial inspection of your NRC Byproduct Material License 49-26979-01.
No response to this letter is necessary.

During the inspection, the NRC inspector discussed with Mr. Paul Rechard: :
(1) the safety aspects of your licensed activities and compliance with '

regulatory requirements, (2) the NRC and DOT requirements, (3) the licensee's
commitments made during the licensing process, and (4) the NRC enforcement

'policy.
,

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me at
.

'
(817) 860-8100.

Sincerely,

Original S&ned By

CHARLES L CMf!-

Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection Section
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NRC Form 591 *
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Wyoming Radiation Control Program Director
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